
Barbara Douglass
Brunswick
LD 677
Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, Members of the Committee, I am Barbara 
Douglass, I live in Brunswick, and I am a retired teacher
 Maine needs to prohibit rapid fire devices.  They have been used in mass shootings 
and horrific acts of violence.  They are cheap, and rapidly proliferating. Please help 
prevent more tragedies.
Respectfully yours


